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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 3, 2014 

 

TITLE: Approval of Bond Related Projects 

1. Award of Contract for Wilson K-8 Health Office Expansion and Campus 

Security Fencing Based on Responses to Request for Bid (RFB) 13-0055 

           

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

Request for Bid (RFB) 13-0055 was emailed to 138 general contractors registered with the Purchasing 

Department and published on Amphi’s website.  The scope of work was identified in the Blue Ribbon Budget 

Analysis and Facilities Needs Committee booklet and included the following:  all infrastructures required to 

expand the health office and provide for campus security fencing at Wilson K-8 school.  Six general 

contractors responded with responsive bids for this solicitation.   

 

Contractor  Net Bid Amount 

Kapp-Con Inc. dba TBR Construction $193,282 

Hickam Construction Company $206,465 

Grail Construction, LLC $208,637 

United Builders, LLC $208,805 

Concord General Contracting, Inc. $222,978 

Durazo Construction Corporation $225,400 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board award a contract to Kapp-Con Inc. 

dba TBR Construction based on their response to RFB 13-0055.     
 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     
 

      
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                                 Date:  May 27, 2014    

                            
______________________________    

                                                                                              Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


